
From: Earley Jr., Anthony
Sent: 3/4/2013 3:04:15 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Safety Symposium

Jack

Laura delivered your note to me reporting that you had nailed down the details of the Safety 
Symposium for 7 - 8 May. I am in a real bind. I do not want to miss the sessions but I have a 
longstanding commitment to be at meetings out of town on those dates. I have no ability to 
change the meetings. I also understand that you want to meet with CEO’s as part of the 
conference. If there is any way that the CEO meeting could be held on the evening of 6 May, I 
would be extremely grateful. I could then catch the red eye after the meeting. If that would 
work, my office would be happy to make all of the arrangements for a private dinner meeting.

Please don’t hesitate to call if I can help to make this change happen.

Best regards,

Tony

SB GT&S 0056950
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